
Letter to Art Young 
in New York City

from Charles Garland 
in North Carver, MA,

October 13, 1922

Handwritten letter, signed, in Art Young Papers, University of Michigan.

Oct. 13, 1922.

Dear Art Young:—

I’ve been way behind on my correspondence and 
have just come across your note which I meant to an-
swer. Thanks for the sympathy it expresses.

It often seems that what we do brings no “results,” 
yet in a year or in a thousand years the good we do 
comes back to us, and brings its friends along.

Yours,

Charles Garland.
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